THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 3, 1969

Dear Linc:

I appreciate your sending me the draft conclusions
from the third CONEX game. The general subject
with which they deal, the control of limited conflicts
in the LLDC's, is obviously as important as it is
delicate.

I shall give serious consideration to your conclusions.
I note that Bob Osgood is cognizant of them too.

Send us any sequels to this paper that may carry

your analysis further.

Warm personal regards,

f

Henry A. Kissinger

Lincoln P. Bloomfield

Massachusetts Institute of Technology
30 Wadsworth Street

Cambridge, Massachusetts, 02139




